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ÉCOLE J .  H .  S ISSONS SCHOOL  

  1ER  AU 5  OCTOBRE 2018

THIS WEEK
Lundi 1er octobre 
Regular Day 
 
Mardi 2 octobre 
Regular Day 
 
Mercredi  3 octobre 
Grade 2: ICE Camp in
Dettah 
Grade 3: Fire Hall Visit 
 
Jeudi 4 octobre 
Grade 5: Fall Feast at
WMS 
 
Vendredi 5 octobre 
SIP Day: No school for
students 
 
Lundi 8 octobre 
No school- Thanksgiving 
 
 

Principal's Message 

If you know your child will be absent please phone the school at 873-3477.
Leave a message stating your child's name, teacher's name and the reason

of the absence. You can also email the school secretary  
Mme Stéphanie Larente at stephanie.larente@yk1.nt.ca 

This will help with attendance in the morning. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

STUDENT  ATTENDANCE  

As the weather is changing very quickly 
and is unpredictable - sunshine to snow 

to sleet back to sunshine, it is very 
important that your child comes to school 
dressed in layers or has extra clothes left 

in their backpacks. 
This Friday when students are at home 
enjoying their day off from school, our 
teachers will have the opportunity to 
learn and work with René Michaud.  

Renée is an Educational Consultant in 
Math from Calgary working with our 

teachers this year.  The focus for both 
Friday and Saturday's sessions will be 

number sense.  
Last Thursday we had a very successful 

Terry Fox School walk followed by a much 
appreciated Big Crunch apple snack.  
Thank you to those who have placed 

some money in the Terry Fox collection tin 
at the office.   

Have a great 4 day weekend 
celebrating Thanksgiving with family 

and friends!!! 



 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

lundi 8 octobre 

No school-Thanksgiving Holiday 

mercredi 10 octobre 

Grade JK-K and 1: Fire Prevention Presentation 

vendredi 12 octobre 

Grade 2 Fire Hall visit 

mercredi 17 octobre 

Grades JK to 3: Northern Indigenous Concert 

Grade 4 and 5: Visit to Fire Hall 

PAC Meeting at 7:00pm

MESSAGE 
FROM THE 

PAC

Next meeting  
Wednesday  

October  17th 
7:00pm  

Music Room 
You will soon

be  receiving a
survey please

take a moment
to answer it. 
 PAC needs

your
assistance.

Drop Off in the Morning
You are invited to drop off your child in the designated drop off zone along the 

roadside fence, but please remember that this zone is for children who are 
capable of getting out of the car without the need of assistance.  This will help 
keep the flow of traffic moving.  If your child needs assistance please take the 
time to park in the angled parking area to help your child make their way to the 

school safely. 
The parking lot is congested in the morning and everyone is trying to make their 
way to work on time, but please be respectful and not go around cars in line to 

exit the school grounds. 
If your child is old enough to walk by them self towards the front of the school, 
you may want to opt for a drop off on Forrest Drive at the end of the baseball 
field or on Burwash Street where there is a pedestrian walkway.  It is important 

that your child makes their way to the front of the school where there is 
supervision. 

 
 




